From:

Sent: 22 December 2020 15:15
To: Planning

Subject: Trees

Re 2020/5587/7. At8,Doughty street

| was most concerned to hear of the possible destruction of the plane trees In Number 8. | have
always admired Camden’s splendid policy of Tree planting and preservation. Important to me as |
suffer from fibrositis and in a heavily polluted city centre the trees help purify the air.

They are beautiful too

Please preserve these trees

Lucia Perring




